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             June 29, 2023 
 
Dear Governor Evers, 
 

  
Thank you for proposing a budget that invested in Wisconsin by prioritizing the Wisconsin Technical College 
System, middle class tax cuts, and childcare.  
  
Unfortunately, the legislature has foolishly rejected most of your budget, proposing: 

•       Slashing Technical College and University of Wisconsin System funding 

•       Eliminating your investment in childcare 

•       Rejecting federal funding for healthcare 

•       Cutting school lunch funding 

•       Giving massive tax cuts to the rich 

  
This is not a budget that will help our students, our schools, the environment, or Wisconsin’s working and 
middle-class families.  
  
I urge you to veto it.   
  
  
  
Thank you, 
  
  

 
Dr. Lisa Conley 
President, AFT Local 212 
  
 
 


